
MEMO 

 

To: David, Jeremy, Phil 

From: Thomas E. Samoluk 

Subject: Memo from Paul Lee on ARRB Treatment of FBI Source Symbol Numbers 

Date: July 14, 2017 

 

Attached is a memorandum from Paul Lee, a researcher who first called me about a year ago on 

FBI symbol numbers.  He has finally sent his thoughts along to us.  This memo is provided for 

your information.  I have acknowledged receipt of the letter. 

 

Note: Jeremy has the copy of the letter referred to in the memo.  I did not copy it. 


